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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Snack 

 

I have been approached by several parents who have asked about children bringing in a snack 

to school. So, I thought it would be useful to clarify. Children in the infants, Reception to Year 2, will 

be provided free snack through the Government Fruit Scheme. We are hoping this will be in place 

within the next two weeks. We are happy for parents to send in a piece of fruit or vegetable snack 

in the meantime and for children in Year 3-6 to also bring in a piece of fruit or vegetable sticks for 

snack. Breakfast bars or other processed foods are not acceptable. 

 

 

Harvest 

 

We would like to celebrate Harvest Festival with the children and are asking parents to kindly 

donate non-perishable foods e.g., tinned food, cereals, pasta and rice etc for Bingham food 

warriors, a local food bank, who would be very grateful for any donations. Our Harvest Festival will 

be held in school for the children on Thursday 13th October, we hope to be able to video the 

children’s song to share with parents, but this will only be possible if all parents have signed the 

home-school agreement. Please can you bring donations in on either Wednesday 12th or Thursday 

13th October. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 

 


